
 

 

 

Notice: Impact to FTA Operations due to Hurricane Ida 

The FTA’s New York City office was impacted by the flooding and damage done by Hurricane Ida. The FTA 
Office is open and operating with a smaller staff.  We’re focused on maintaining operations and addressing 
industry needs and concerns, while maintaining the safety of our staff.  

If you have any critical issues that have not yet been escalated to the FTA Customer Service team, please 
reach out at FTA@SBA.gov or (877) 470-0722. 
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